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New Jersey State Council Columbiettes 

For The Love of Columbiettes and Charity 
Lillian Holmes Memorial Raffle 

After a successful year of donating $2000 to each of our worthwhile charities, we will again be combining the 
Support Club Raffle and the Charity Raffle into ONE raffle this year. 60% of proceeds will be distributed to 
our Charities and 40% will be used to support the State’s daily workings. 

Two $5 tickets will be distributed for each member in your auxiliary, with more available for purchase if 
needed.  The number of tickets distributed is based on the Supreme Council member count as of December 
31, 2023. Tickets will be distributed in January 2024. 

Drawing will be held on May 14, 2024-Union Knights of Columbus 1034 Jeanette Avenue, Union, NJ. 
$3000 in Prizes will be awarded-11 chances to win! 

1st prize - $1,000.00 
2nd prize - $750.00 
3rd prize - $500.00 
4th prize - $250.00 

5th & 6th prize - $100.00 
7th & 8th prize - $75.00 

9th, 10th & 11th prize - $50.00 

If your Auxiliary is successful in selling 100% or 100%+ of the tickets you are provided, you will be recognized 
at June’s Annual State Convention for your accomplishment. 

Deadline for returning tickets and check payable to NJ State Council Columbiettes (one check per Auxiliary) 
will be April 15th.  If you are unable to sell all your tickets, please notify the chairladies so arrangements can be 
made to collet your unsold tickets.  If you would like to purchase additional tickets please contact the 
chairladies as well. 

Chairladies: Laura Labetti Joan Winant 
250 Dixon Avenue 177 Magnolia Avenue 
Dumont, NJ 07628  Dumont, NJ 07628 

            Phone: 201-788-5971  Phone: 201-385-5957 
Email: labetti250@aol.com  Email: joanwinant@aol.com 
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8:00 pm 
Union Knights of Columbus, 1034 Jeanette Avenue, Union, NJ 

$3,000 In Prizes 
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New Jersey State Council Columbiettes 

To: State President, State Officers, Chapter Presidents and Auxiliary Presidents 

Re: “Humanitarian Award” 

On behalf of our State President, Fran Corcione and her Board of Officers, we will once 
again present a Humanitarian Award to a deserving citizen in New Jersey.  We are 
forwarding this letter early to give your auxiliary enough time and an opportunity to search 
for a deserving person, and to forward your nomination to me in a timely fashion. 

If you know of any person who is most worthy of this recognition, please forward the name, 
address, description of his or her services and performance to me. When considering your 
nominee for your recommendation, please follow the guidelines and criteria listed below. 

1. Every Columbiette has the opportunity to submit recommendations to her Auxiliary.
2. Once the Auxiliary has chosen its nominee, the President of the Auxiliary must submit

the nominee on Auxiliary letterhead and mail it to the Humanitarian Award Chairlady.
Please do not mail your entry to the State President or any other State Officers or
o t h e r  Past State Presidents

3. PLEASE NOTE: Only one nominee per Auxiliary.  If your Auxiliary submits more
than one entry, all entries will be disqualified.

4. Past State Presidents, State Officers, District Deputies and State Chairperson may
submit recommendations through their auxiliaries.

5. Nominee cannot be a person who is serving in a religious order, such as a Priest,
Nun, Brother, Deacon, Minister or Rabbi.

6. Nominee maybe of any race, creed or religion.
7. Nominee cannot be a Sister Columbiette or Brother Knight
8. Nominee cannot be receiving Federal or State Funding or regular stipends.
9. Nominee name, address, biography and facts must be submitted to the Chairperson

by the deadline date of April 15th

10. While participation in church ministries is admirable this award is for community
service performed

I look forward to receiving your nomination and thank you in advance for your participation 

in this very worthy endeavor. Any questions, please call me at 973-271-8676 

Please mail your one entry to: Lisa Roberts, Past State President 
380 Ski Trail 
Kinnelon, NJ 07405 

Fraternally, 

Lisa 
Lisa Roberts, Past State President 

Section 5 Page 39 



 

 

 

NJ State Knights of Columbus State Deputy, Ray Sands, has announced his program for the 

next two years which will be Helping Ukraine. 

 

The Knights are collecting the following items to fill shipping containers 

 to send to help the Ukrainian people. 

 

Medical Supplies 

Sleeping Bags 

Book Bags and School Supplies 

Personal Hygiene Products for Adults and Children 

Female Hygiene Products 

Diapers-All Sizes 

New or Gently Used Clothing (especially kids and women) 

New or Gently Used Winter Coats 

Monetary Donation is also accepted as each shipping container  

costs $8000 to send to Ukraine. 

 

Any questions, or to schedule a pick-up of items which have been collected, please reach out to 
Henryk Michalkiewicz at 609-381-4991; misza811@gmail.com  

 Trenton Diocese: John Flynn, Jr. FDD at 732-513-0196  captflynn@verizon.net. 
 

 

To see how these donations have assisted the Ukarian people, please view the video link 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xjNMgxiMoLY [youtube.com] 

 

**a portion of the School Supply Store proceeds will be donated to this wonderful cause  

(see page ?? of the Leadership guide) 

DONATE 



We have a Sister Columbiettes who is currently serving in the United States Air Force 
Wouldn’t it be nice to send a care package, a card (her birthday is Sept 4th), a memorial card, 
etc to her? 

Stephanie Aaron 
CJFT-OIR CJ42 

BLDG 505 
AOP, AE 09366 

Stephanie is a Lieutenant Colonel in the Air Force, currently deployed in Kuwait while her 
husband and 2 teenagers are home in Burlington Township, NJ.   
As a Columbiette, she has served as the Auxiliary (Charter Member of Santa Maria) & Chapter 
Sentinel and a DD. 

If you would like to send a care package, Stephanie loves to crochet and yarn would be 
appreciated.  She also likes berry flavored drink packets (to put in her water bottle), individual 
packets of cookies or crackers, candy, gum or mints~items she can share with her fellow 
soldiers. 

Let’s all keep Stephanie and all our Military in our prayers. 
God Bless Stephanie and bring her home safe. 

Know of other Sister Columbiettes Serving in the Military?   
Please contact President Fran Corcione with their information 

For the past 10 years the Knights of Columbus has been involved with the Send A Hero 

Home Program. This funding has been used to purchase round trip bus, train and plane

tickets for nearly 1,000 Airmen, Sailors, Coast Guard and Marines who would not have 

been able to get home for Christmas without our help. 

The Columbiettes will again be supporting this worthwhile program. If you wish to 

support, please send your checks, made payable to the Trenton Federation, to  

Send A Hero Home  

Attn: Trenton Federation 

709 Bunker Hill Avenue, Lawrenceville, NJ 08648 

Any questions please contact 

A. Thomas Ponting, FDD

609-203-2390  or

atponting@gamil.com
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THE HOUSE THAT LOVE BUILT

In the Ronald McDonald House when a child becomes ill, nothing else takes 
precedence.  They try to relieve some of the burden by providing a calm haven for 
families during a stressful time. 

What could be a more simple, inexpensive way to help those in need. Collect your 
tabs at home, your Knights of Columbus Council home, your workplace, Church 
and any other place you can think of.  A small little cup is all that is needed to 
collect them in. 

KEEP PULLING THOSE TABS!! 

   Sandra Bohinski 
Chairperson 
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